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Please stop placing the burden on citizens because your system cannot complete a 

background check in a timely manner. Waiting periods place unnecessary burdens 

on lawful firearm owners while not having an affect on criminality. Please utilize our 

tax dollars is a more beneficial manner by addressing the main reasons for criminality 

in this state (drug use, homelessness, cost of living, ect) and stop attacking law 

abiding citizens rights. I strongly disagree with the recent legislation being proposed.  


